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This week we have continued our focus on moving our way through the Bible. The stories 
were ‘Jesus in the Temple (aged 12)’ and ‘Jesus is Baptised’, with the principal theme being 
we all have special gifts and special jobs to do in life. Emerald class focused on a recipe for 
a good life and how we can help others have a good life, with Jessica sharing “smiling at 
someone”, Amina said “We all need to stop polluting our world” and Rebecca shared 
“Check on people when they look sad”. All very good suggestions. 
 

 
Diamond 
Rupert for great behaviour this week, setting a brilliant example to all of the children in our 
class. 
Sienna for always choosing to be a kind and considerate friend to others. Sienna has had a 
fab week! 
 
Emerald 
Isaac for showing a mature and responsible learning attitude. 
Olivia for great learning in Maths and super focus all round. 
Oscar for being amazing in class over the last two weeks. 
 
Ruby 
Tyler W for his excellent work in Maths, recognising tenths as decimals. 
Hayden for working extremely hard on his handwriting and producing some excellent work 
in English. 
 
Topaz 
Marcus for writing a very factually accurate and extremely humorous guided tour of the 
digestive system.   
Evelyn for improved confidence in asking for help when she doesn't understand something. 



 
Bella in Emerald Class, Lilly and Tyler W in Ruby Class and Sebastian, Layla, Memphis, 
Phoebe, Ruby, Jamie, Isabella, Taylor, Evelyn and Andrew in Topaz Class have all 
achieved their Bronze Templecombe Token certificate this week. 
 
Alina, Hana, Patrick, Zack, Toren and Livia from Topaz Class have all achieved their Silver 
Templecombe Token certificate this week. A big well done to all of you! 
 

 
Watches 
Whilst we encourage the wearing of a watch to help children practise telling the time, we 
would like to remind parents that smart watches that access the internet, receive calls or 
take photographs are strictly not allowed in school, regardless of whether you feel you have 
deactivated this function. 
 
Planting Trees 
This week Topaz class began planting the free trees we have received from the Woodland 
Trust. This year we are planting along our boundary facing the new Thales development; 
hoping to create a natural screen. 
 

 
 

 
Collections of empty crisp packets continue for sending off to Terracycle and 
books/cd’s/dvd’s (which must have a barcode) for Music Magpie, as well as using 
AmazonSmile when shopping – all these things continue to raise funds behind the scenes 
which is vital, especially as we are unable to run public events at this time.  Thank you to 
those PTFA volunteers who are emptying our collection bins and keeping these collections 
running smoothly. 
 



A PTA meeting will be taking place on Tuesday 25th May at 6pm to discuss future events 
and ways to continue supporting the school moving forward. It is very much hoped that this 
will be able to take place in the school hall. 
 
We hope you all have a restful and enjoyable weekend. 
 

Mr Webb 

 

 

 

  

 

 


